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To win a fair contract everyone will need to participate. 
Join us at our next bargaining session!

9:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. Monday June 25, Lafayette Hotel, 2223 El Cajon Blvd., San Diego 

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer Christian Murguia  
at (619) 978-7454 or  cmurguia@nuhw.org.

Monday June 11th, dozens of us joined our first 1-day informational  picket to protest 
hospital management’s failure to offer a fair wage proposal that would begin to address 
our high turn over rate and lack of adequate staffing. 
Management’s current wage proposal is a one half percent increase every six months. 
But if you are “capped out,” no wage increase at all. And on top of that, if you happened 
to have received your “merit” increase this year, that amount would be “deducted” from 
your half percent increase. Literally, management’s proposal is pennies.
Thanks to everyone who came out to the picket line. It was spirited and every 
department was represented!
We were covered by FOX5 news and San Diego City Council member candidate 
Tommy Hough came to lend his support.
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